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Mrs Rebecca Norton
Head Teacher
Fourlanesend C.P. School
Cawsand

PL10 1LR

17 September 2023

Dear Rebecca
I hope you had a good Holiday and a well deserved rest.

Thank you for all your support with the Stained Glass Window at the Community Hall. The
Children’s designs were amazing and put together so well by Bryan Luxford. On the day of
unveiling the Window the children were so well behaved which is a credit to you and your
Staff. Once again Thank you

Kind Regards
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Stephen Michael Chair Maker with Rame Community Hall Management.



